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With Jesus as our guiding light, education is a journey, not a destination. 

 
May 29

th
, 2018 

 

Dear Father Frederick McGinn Families: 

 

We are very excited to announce that we have found a NEW vendor for our spirit wear who comes very highly 

recommended. This year we are offering the opportunity to purchase Father Frederick McGinn Spirit Wear through our 

dedicated E-store. This is an opportunity to promote our school spirit and also adheres to our school uniform policy.  

 

Our web campaign for 2018 starts today June 1 – June 26
th
. Orders placed during this period will be delivered no charge to 

the school by end of August.  

 

There are several reasons Father Frederick McGinn Spirit Wear is encouraged:  

1) Students can use Father Frederick McGinn Spirit Wear as gym clothing. Parents will not need to spend money on other 

gym clothes, nor worry if their child is wearing clothing that is appropriate for gym. 

2) Students can wear their Father Frederick McGinn Spirit Wear in lieu of standardized dress.  

3) Students can wear their Father Frederick McGinn Spirit Wear and be recognized as Father Frederick McGinn students 

during outings, such as school trips, to display school pride.  

 

This year all orders can be made online via our dedicated E-store via this link: 

 

http://varsitycanada.com/schools/ffm/ 

 

We are aware that some parents may be hesitant to purchase clothing when they are not sure that it will properly fit. We 

strongly encourage parents to review sizing chart which is part of the site. In addition we have clothing samples if students 

wishing to make a purchase prefer to try on to verify size before they place their order. These items will be available in the 

school office as of Friday June 1
st
.  

 

Absolutely no money will be taken by the office. All purchases are to be made online via credit card or debit visa. We 

cannot accept cheques.  

 

We look forward to seeing everyone in their Father Frederick McGinn Spirit Wear.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Ms. Maureen Sullivan  Mr. F. De Bartolo 

Principal   Vice Principal 
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